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MEMORANDUM T0: Those on the Attached List July 2, 1995*

o

FROM: Donald A. Cool, Director
Division of Industrial and Odginal t!ged by

Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS .

SUBJECT:
INTEGRATED MATERIALS PERFORMANCE EVALUATION PROGRAM (IMPEP)
REVIEW 0F REGION II MATERIALS PROGRAM

This memorandum transmits to the Management Review Board (MRB) a proposed
final report (Attachment 1) documenting the IMPEP review of the Region II
(RII) materials program. The review of the RII program was conducted by an
interoffice team from the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
(NMSS), Region I, and a representative from the State of Georgia, from
April 15-19, 1996. The team issued a draft report to the Region on June 4,
1996, for factual comment. The Region's comments (Attachment 2) have been
incorporated into the proposed final report.

The teasi found RII's performance to be satisfactory with respect to the five
common performance indicators, as well as with respect to the non-common
performance indicators. Based on those indicators, the team concluded that
the program was adequate to protect public health and safety. That finding
was communicated to Regional management at the team's exit with the advisory
that it was only the team's recommendation and was subject to change as a
result of the MRB process.

The MRB meeting to consider the RII report is scheduled for Thursday, July 11,
1996, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. in One White Flint North, Rm. 8-B-11. In
accordance with Management Directive 5.6, the meeting is open to the public.
The agenda for that meeting is also a part of this package (Attachment 3).
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